
The Federal Action Strike Team (FAST) Fly-In is a 
federal advocacy trip to Washington, D.C. Events 
will begin at 9:00 a.m. on the 4th and conclude 
around 5:00 p.m. on the 5th. During this biannual 
event, attendees will meet with members of 
Florida’s congressional delegation to discuss key 
federal issues that affect municipalities. 
 

HOTEL INFORMATION & REGISTRATION:
Phoenix Park Hotel
520 N. Capitol St. N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20001
Phone: 202.638.6900

Information about the room block will be provided 
once you register for the event. The deadline to 
register is January 10, 2025. If you would like to 
attend the FAST Fly-In, please register by following 
the link: FAST Fly-In Registration. There is a $100 
registration fee. 

Please contact Brenda Jones at bjones@flcities.com 
or 850.701.3644 with any questions.

Save the Dates!  

FAST Fly-In 
to Washington, D.C. 
February 4-5, 2025 

Due to Florida’s Sunshine law, we ask that only 
one elected official from each city attends.

https://members.flcities.com/FLC/Events/Event_Display.aspx?EventKey=FAST0225
mailto:bjones%40flcities.com?subject=

